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Dike Job Is ¼ Completed 
 

Construction of the new Dike 
District 12 dike East of Burlington is 
about one-quarter completed, according 
to the job foreman for P.J. Anderson and 
Sons, contractors. 

Of an estimated 160,000 yards of 
dirt required for building the two-mile 
dike, about 40,000 yards had been 
hauled by Tuesday.  

If favorable weather holds the 
dike could be completed in about 
another month. The soft and spongy 
nature of the river silt being used as fill 
has slowed down the Anderson 
equipment. 
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